
Grove Place Association 
March 26, 2017 
Meeting Minutes 
  
Attendance:  35 Members 
Meeting Minutes: Motion made and passed to approve January and February’s Meeting Minutes. 
Announcement of Reception:  To be held immediately after at John and Roz Goldman’s. 
Treasurer’s Report:  After deposit and withdrawal of $2900.00 for donations to the Collective Action 
Project current balance is $4071.81. 
Vote Taken:  Liability Insurance was discussed.  The group voted to continue to carry insurance. 
Other Business:  
Jim Martin delivered the check to the Collective Action Project and they expressed their 
gratitude.  Other organizations are interested in making presentations; their requests will be vetted by 
the executive committee. 
Letters of support requested last month for the Veterans Outreach Center proposed by Conifer 
Development were sent to Conifer, the City and Albany. 
Jim Martin is in the process of updating the group’s email addresses; John Lovenheim suggested we 
update phone numbers as well. 
May 6th is the City’s cleanup day.  Jim Martin and Vern Hanson will hopefully spearhead our 
neighborhood’s efforts. 
Carol Kellogg informed us that on Earth Day, April 22 there will be a March for Science beginning at a 
9:30am Rally in Martin Luther King Jr. Park.  At 10:30 participants will march to The Science Expo at the 
Hyatt.  She provided flyers, and forms for donations and Expo Participation. 
A member of the Planning Commission for the City, Suzanne Mayer continues to keep us up to date on 
new developments. 
Richard Glaser brought attention to a grassroots movement to Free Parcel Five. 
Security/Safety:  There was no meeting that Barb Wager usually attends due to the snow storm. 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Kim Pond  
Secretary 


